
 
 
December 7, 2017 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
CONTACT: Ronda Robinson 

Director of Communications 
(205) 521-7430 Office 

(205) 957-3046 Cell 
 
 

 
 
                                                      
 
 
 
(Birmingham, AL) – Weather conditions predicted for tomorrow morning may impact 
travel on roads in our service area. In an effort to keep our employees and our 
customers safe, service has been canceled for Friday. Please check our website 
www.maxtransit.org for updates throughout the weekend. 
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